
 

 

 

DATE:   July 19, 2021 

TO:  Mayor Robinson, Deputy Mayor Nieuwenhuis, and Councilmembers 

FROM:   Nathan D. McCommon, Deputy City Manager, 452-4194 
  City Manager’s Office 

 
SUBJECT: Review of Fireworks Event, July 4, 2021 

 

At the Council meeting this evening under the City Manager’s Report, Patrick Bannon, 

President of the Bellevue Downtown Association (BDA), will share reflections on the 

BDA’s fireworks event this past 4th of July in honor of Independence Day.  In addition, 

Michael Shiosaki, Director of Parks and Community Services, will join Mr. Bannon in 

celebrating the support and partnership between the BDA and the City of Bellevue. 
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